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Comments: Please give consideration to the prevention of commercial operations at the Anderson Watson area

and Heliotrope Trailhead. The use of this area during the winter, particularly the grooming and maintenance of

access roads, is largely funded by the snowmobile community. The additional traffic from a commercial operation

will have a negative impact on cherished groomed trails. 

 

I support shared recreational areas enjoyed by both motorized and non-motorized adventurists; however, I

oppose commercial operations and shelters in a permanent capacity or those that may leave residual

components thereof after winter has passed.

 

Should commercial operations be allowed, perhaps they pay an increased fee to offset their use of the trails to

specifically support the grooming fund.


